
Charlotte Department of Transportation 

Memorandum 
 

FAST – FRIENDLY - FLEXIBLE 

 

Date: 

 

April 14, 2009 

To: 

 

 

Tom Drake & Tammie Keplinger 

Charlotte-Mecklenburg Planning Department 

From: 

 

 

Michael A. Davis, PE 

Development Services Division 

Subject: Rezoning Petition 09-038: Text Amendment: Modification of  the 

Regulations for Transitional Setbacks 

 

 

 

 

CDOT recommends that Part A of the proposed text amendment be deferred for the reasons cited 

in our March 27 memorandum. CDOT supports Part B as proposed. This portion of the text 

amendment would reduce the proposed right-of-way east of Briar Creek. 

 

Please let me know if I can be of any further assistance on this petition. 

 

 

c: N. Steinman (via email) 

R. H. Grochoske (via email) 

 

 B. D. Horton (via email)  

 A. Christenbury (via email)  

 E. D. McDonald (via email)  

 T. Votaw (via email)  

 Rezoning File  

 

 


